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We live in turbulent times and that means children inevitably have lots of questions about the international 

situation that is unfolding. I have overheard lots of children across the entire school asking questions to the adults 

about all sorts of things this week. I know we like to think our children are unaffected by such things, but they do 

take in a lot more than we might think they do. 

As a result, earlier this week I sent a letter with some links to resources that we are using in school and are 

accessible to you at home, to assist in explaining the current situation in a factual way. This is vital as it helps with 

any misinformation or misunderstandings children may have come across. The links are copied below and I’d 

encourage conversations with your children when they bring the subject up. We have only discussed it if it has 

been initiated by the children. If they speak about it, they have been mulling it over, so it is vital we help them to 

reduce their concerns and be informed about it from that factual perspective. 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-russias-

invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/  

A child friendly newspaper that we subscribe to as a school has also compiled an ‘explainer’ to assist teachers and 

parents in explaining events in child friendly terms. 

https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine-first-news-explainer/?

utm_medium=email&_hsmi=205313208&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8B7zDIi3-dWp8GTvtwWdsxuczQUmvJEfRHu5-

VU3wqjMfLdug9pTm2LpXBjupw6UOc0BIgiGFwoF0wQMlPR6y-

9gEH8WAaKcCNnHduCdpAKRArwr0&utm_content=205313208&utm_source=hs_email  

There is also some child friendly advice on how to support children if they are upset by the news on CBBC 

Newsround. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13865002  

As I said in my letter, it is the diversity of this school community that makes it the best possible place to be in these 

uncertain times. Phil 

Camden Lock Market  - public 
consultation  

LabTech is currently working towards re-establishing 
Camden Lock Market, and by proxy Camden Town, as a 
leading destination for culture and leisure in London. Come 
and see our proposals at our public consultation events at 
Unit A07 in Hawley Wharf Market on Wednesday 9 
March, 3pm – 7pm and Saturday 12 March, 11am – 3pm. 
If you cannot make these dates, please visit our website to 
view our proposals and complete our survey – 
www.clmconsultation.co.uk 

wellbeing tuck shop  
The children's wellbeing tuck shop was 
so popular that we have decided it 
should have a permanent slot 
within our school calendar. The tuck 
shop will run on the Wednesday and 
Friday of the last week of every half 
term. All items will cost between 50p 
and £1 and all profits will be managed by the school 
Council, who will decide how this can be used to improve 
the wellbeing of the children throughout the school. We 
will text parents a reminder from the Monday of that 
week. Thank you all for your support. 
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World Book Day AT primrose hill school!  
We all had an amazing time yesterday celebrating World Book Day.  The  parade was a huge success with lots of 
fantastic ideas from book characters. As we told the children, the key was to identify a book they loved and to focus 
on it for their inspiration. Highlighting the joy of reading is fundamental to World Book Day, so every opportunity to 
pick up a book and read it is essential. Thank you to the children’s (and parents’) creativity for 
making it a huge success! 

 



 


